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Issue 18: November 2021   

 

 

CALENDAR 

NOVEMBER                                                                       

Fri 26th - Yr 6 Sport  Program  

DECEMBER                                             

Fri 3rd - Curriculum Day (student 

free day)          

Fri 10th - Yr 6 Sport  Program  

Wed 15th - Year 6 Graduation                                      

Thu 16th - Last day of school for 

students. 3.30pm finish                                       

Fri 17th December- Curriculum 

Day (student free day)  

 

JOKE OF THE WEEK 

2022 TERM DATES 

TERM 1  - Friday 28th January to 

Friday 8th April                                        

                                                                                       

Please note: Friday 28th January 

is a Curriculum day. NO students 

are required this day. Students 

from Year 1 to 6 will begin on 

Monday 31st January 

                                                                              

TERM 2-  Tuesday 26th April to 

Friday 24th June 

                                                                        

TERM 3  - Monday 11th July to 

Friday 16th September 

                                                                       

TERM 4  - Monday 3rd October to 

Tuesday 20th December  

 

 

Max’s Wild Life 

At Woodlands Primary School we are excited to announce some new additions 

to the school library – written by our very own published author Max Webster 

from 1J. Max has used his lockdown time 

very productively and has written and     

published a book, which he decided to 

write for his Joey Promise Challenge for 

Scouts.  Max   clarified that this is actually 

his second book – in 2020 he wrote a “Lego 

Jurassic World Expedition” book for     

Brickman from the TV show Lego Masters. 

Brickman     enjoyed Max’s book so much 

that he sent his own book in return, that 

he’d made all by himself (with just a little 

bit of help from his friend who he makes 

Lego Masters with).  

Max’s most recent book is called “Max’s Wild Life” and is all about animals. Max 

has given away some books to some of his lucky friends, who have really liked it 

and have told Max what a good job he’s done.  Max has also sold over 300                   

copies so far! 

Max showed his favourite page of the book, which is the one about Peewee. 

Max loves this page for the pictures – when you get a chance to read the book, 

you can look for the pictures of Lego, the moth and the toy soldier – and of 

course, Peewee the microbat! 

When he’s not writing books, Max likes 

Minecraft, animals, reading books, 

friendship and being kind. His favourite 

food is Maccas (the fries!) and his        

favourite colour is purple. At school 

Max likes learning about proper nouns 

and loves sport and music. His                

favourite movie is Godzilla: King of the 

Monsters – and for his second movie, 

he’d like to be in a Godzilla movie. Not 

only a published author – Max has also 

been in a movie for Scouts!  For an      

author of a book about animals, the 

most important question was about favourite animals – for Max this is a                    

wombat, and there is more than one page of the book dedicated to wombats!  

We are so proud of what Max has achieved in writing his book and are excited to 

feature it in the school library. For any students of families who would like to 

buy a copy of Max’s book, they are available through the “Max’s Wild Life –       

Children’s Book” Facebook page.  
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2022 BACK TO SCHOOL PACKS 

 

We had such a successful BTS process last year we will once again be using KA-

KA Kids as our 2022 BTS supplier. However, the ordering               process is a 

little different. 

 

This year we invite you to order your 2022 BTS packs directly through KA KA 

Kids via the website. 

 

You will find on Compass, each year level itemised BTS list with instructions on 

how to order and also a FAQ’s document. 

  

 

PLEASE NOTE: 

 

· When ordering online, it will ask you for your address. This is a stipulation for 

the payment portal. However, your order will still be sent directly to the school. 

 

· Prior to ordering packs for 2022 Year 1 to 6 online,  you will need your                  

child/ren’s individual student ID (Not the family ID). This can be found by click-

ing on your child’s photo in the   Compass app. If you have a 2022 Foundation 

student you will not need the student ID. 

 

· Any orders placed after December the 1st will incur a fee of $14.95 

 

· Pack Items and quantities cannot be changed. 

 

· Please also read the ‘2022 BTS Pack FAQ’s’ document for more information, 

you will find this on Compass. 
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3D Tube worms created using sharpies and coloured pencils by Grade 5 students 

ART 
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Pictures designed and created by students in Grade 3 using plasticine on card  
ART 
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Bee Bot Racing Coding Club 
 

LATE STUDENTS TO BE SIGNED IN AT THE OFFICE 

As restrictions have changed and we are heading towards getting back to normal.  Parents are 

now required to come into the office to sign in late students on our Compass Kiosk 

 

Please remember to QR code before entering the building 

 

Thank you  

REMINDER 

Curriculum Days (student free day) on 

 Friday 3rd of December      

Friday 17th December  
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The following students are receiving awards for displaying our THRIVE value of  

‘TRY YOUR BEST  

Great job!   

THRIVE AWARDS - TERM 4                    
WEEEK 7 
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The following students are receiving awards for displaying our THRIVE value of  

‘BE HEALTHY’  

Great job!   

THRIVE AWARDS - TERM 4                    
WEEEK 8 
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ACT OF KINDNESS AWARD 
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ART NEWS 

Hello everyone. 

Mrs Clowes and I would love to have some pre loved towels for 
the Art Room. We would also appreciate some paper towel, 

sponges and spray and  wipe. We tend to use a lot of cleaning 
agents in our wonderful Art Room. Any cleaning items would be a 

big bonus. 

Have a great day ! 

Mrs Block. 

Mrs Clowes  

A big thank you to everyone that wore a 

Moustache today and kindly donated to 

raise money for Movember 

 

We raised a Whopping $660.00 
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“At Meraki, we offer a variety of Pilates & Yoga classes, as well as a kids 

yoga session.  Please come and check out our beautiful new studio in 

the Gateway plaza.  We are extremely passionate about supporting our 

Langwarrin community and developing a studio to incorporate every 

ability level."  
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ENTERTAINMENT BOOK 

Its that time again to renew your existing membership or start a new one to help raise 

funds for Woodlands Primary School and save on great offers 

Copy and paste the link below into your browser for purchase 

https://au.entdigital.net/orderbooks/181656q?referrer=NA&exc=False 


